
 

Splash! 
The pool is opening Saturday, May 

19th at Enclave at Lakes of Prosper! 

Saturday, May 19th from 10 am until 12 pm HOA Team members will be onsite 
to distribute pool cards to homeowners. If you would like to pick up your card 
at this time, please bring your ID or copy of your lease (renters) and a card will 

be issued to you. 

If you are unable to stop by the pool Saturday, please visit your community 
website, click on the link located under Pool/Amenity Center (Click here to 

request your access) to complete the form and submit your request.  

If you have not registered on the website, you will need to register. After you 
have registered, it will take approximately 45 minutes to an hour to receive your 

email authorization to access the Pool Request Form. 

Please, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to email us 
at info@essexhoa.com. 

 

http://www.enclaveatlakesofprosper.com/homepage.aspx 
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